
 
 

 
Carauari, 5 October 2023 

 

Dear members of the community of Carauari:  

 

REF: CARBON PROJECT AUDIT 

 

We would like to inform you that the auditors hired to validate and verify the 
Carbon Credits Project on our Gleba Santa Rosa do Tenquê property, which 
has been proposed for registration as previously announced, will be in Carauari 
in the next few days. The project has been named the Mejuruá Project. 

 

Audit Activity  

1) Company contracted to carry out the audit: 

EPIC Sustainability Services Pvt. Ltd.  
No. 41, Anugraha, 1st Cross Road  
Sundarnagar, Near BEL Circle  
Gokula Extension  
Bengaluru - 560 054  
Karnataka State  
India  

 

2) Auditors who will come to Carauari to carry out the audit: 

• Bayyappa Madhusudhana Reddy  

• Ewerton Alves Nazareno  

 

3) Dates of stay in Carauari:  



 
 

• arrival day 11/10/2023  

• departure day 18/10/2023  

 

4) Activities during the stay in Carauari:  

• validation of the forest inventory carried out by BR ARBO Gestão 
Florestal S.A., through visits to di^erent plots of forest on the property 

• interviews and contacts with members of the Carauari community about 
the project and the impacts it will have on everyone. 

 

If you are interested, you can send an email to: contato@brarbo.com.br and we 
will be happy to organize a meeting with the auditors, to get to know them and 
exchange ideas. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

BR ARBO Gestão Florestal S.A 

mailto:contato@brarbo.com.br

